
Stafford & District Billiards and Snooker league 

 
May 2014 
 
Dear Club Member 
 
Notice of the League Annual General Meeting 
To be held at: 
Stafford Constitutional Club 
Lloyd Street 
Stafford 
ST16 3AS 
21st July 2014 at 7.30pm  
 
On behalf of the S&DBSL Committee, I am pleased to invite you to attend the forthcoming Annual 
General Meeting (AGM). 
 
Please find attached the agenda with covering notes for a number of the agenda items. These are 
also available to view in the members section on the website and should be displayed on the notice 
board in your club.  The AGM is an important constitutional gathering of S&DBSL members to hear 
about the progress of the League, recent and ongoing developments. 
 
The meeting also provides a forum for members to put forward their ideas for the future of the 
League. 
Please note that a maximum of 2 members per Club is allowed to vote at the AGM.  
 
Voting members may make nominations for the committee to be elected at the AGM. This must be 
done by sending the nominees name, the post for which they are nominated and the names of both 
the proposer and seconder to the Match Secretary. This should be received no later than Monday 
23rd June 2014. Nominations are welcome for all positions. 
 
The positions that are open for nominations are: 
Chairman 
Treasurer 
Match Secretary 
 
The election of officers will normally be by a show of hands. 
 
In addition, if you have any other business that you feel is relevant to the AGM, then please note 
that this should be submitted to the Match Secretary, in writing, by the 23rd June 2014. 
I urge you to attend and support the S&DBSL. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
John Foster 
On behalf of the S&DBSL 


